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July 15, 2020 
 
Ellyn R. Mulcahy, PhD, MPH 
Director, MPH Program 
Kansas State University 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Dr. Mulcahy: 
 
Thank you for submitting an interim report. The Council on Education for Public Health reviewed 
the report on July 6, 2020 and determined that your program has demonstrated compliance with 
Criteria D2 (MPH Foundational Competencies), D4 (Concentration Competencies), and 
D5 (Applied Practice Experience) at this time.  
 
To maintain accredited status, the program must continue to submit annual reports as required, 
and the next full review must take place with a site visit by December 31, 2026. We look forward 
to these upcoming review activities. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 

       
 
        Philip L. Williams, PhD, CIH 

         President 
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